
 
 
 

 

PRICING BULLETIN 
 
Friday September 3, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
Unfortunately, escalating costs of wide-ranging raw materials, supply and demand 
imbalances and global and domestic transportation challenges continue to impact our 
business.  Marlite is focusing on procurement to ensure our panel products are in good 
supply, but we can’t control these rising costs. 
 
Therefore, Marlite is announcing a 4.5% price increase on the following products: 
 
 Standard FRP Panels 
 Artizan™ FRP Panels 
 Symmetrix™ and Symmetrix™ SmartSeam FRP Panels 
 Induro™ FRP Panels 
 FRP Ceiling Panels 
 Plank & HDF Panels 
 
The new prices are effective Friday October 1, 2021.  Existing prices are effective on all 
orders place on or before Thursday September 30, 2021 and shipped within normal 
lead times. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you. 
     
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Marlite 
Dover, OH 
 


